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January 17, 2019

Mr. Greg Dunbar, AIA
Division of District Support
300 Sower Blvd., 4th Floor
Frankfort, KY 40601

Re: BG No: 18-098
Hardin County Schools
New Lincoln Trail Elementary School
65 W.A. Jenkins Road
Elizabethtown, KY/Hardin County

Volleyball Floor Inserts - Waiver Request per KAR 4:160

Dear Mr. Dunbar:

Pursuant to your recent review comments, we are requesting a waiver in accordance with 701 KAR 4:160
for the gymnasium and cafeteria volleyball inserts with the following justifications.

1. As shown on the Drawings, the proposed inserts are provided with covers.
2. Asshown on the Drawings, the proposed inserts will be installed “flush” with the floor
3. The proposed inserts will not present any tripping hazard when not in use.

We hope this lefter has safisfied your comments, and otherwise serves to fulfill our waiver request. If you
have further concerns or any questions, please contact us, and we will address them.

Thank you for your attention to this project.

Respectfully submitted,

John Stith
Chief Operations Officer

ec: Terrie Morgan
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December 10, 2018

Mr. Greg Dunbar, AIA
Division of District Support
300 Sower Blvd., 4th Floor
Frankfort, KY 40601

Re:

BG No: 18-098

Hardin County Schoals

New Lincoln Trail Elementary School
65 W.A. Jenkins Road
Elizabethtown, KY/Hardin County

ART ROOM LOCATION - Waiver Request per KAR 4:160

Dear Mr. Dunbar:

Pursuant to your Design Development review letter, dated November 9, 2018, and referenced comment
1b, we are requesting a waiver in accordance with 701 KAR 4:160 for the art room location requirement
with the following justifications.

During the early stages of design, we requested that the architect position the special instructional
program spaces remotely from each other, and across both floors of the buildings. Doing so will
alleviate student congestion fraveling throughout the hallways when compared to placing all of the
special program spaces on one level.

Locating the Art Room on the second floor allows the entire student population to experience both
floors of the facility. Otherwise, many primary grade students would not have an opportunity to be
taught on the second floor.

The locatfion of the Art Room takes advanitage of a tall structural location, and allows for an
interesting and creative learning environment suitable for art instruction, as shown on the attached
rendering. This opportunity cannot be easily replicated on the first floor level.

The Art Room still faces north as required by regulation.

A north facing outdoor classroom (art-patio) has been included in the design as well and is included
in the bid documents as an Alternate.

We hope this lefter has satisfied your comments, and otherwise serves to fulfill our waiver request. If you
have further concerns or any questions, please contact us, and we will address them.

Thank you for your aftention to this project.

Respectfully suomitted,

Chief Operations Officer
Hardin County Schools
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Charlie Wise, Chair
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Teresa Morgan, Superintendent

January 17-2019

Mr. Greg Dunbar, AIA
Division of District Support
300 Sower Blvd., 4th Floor
Frankfort, KY 40601

Re: BG No: 18-267
Hardin County Schools
New East Hardin Middle School
65 W.A. Jenkins Road
Elizabethtown, KY/Hardin County

Volleyball Floor Inserts - Waiver Request per KAR 4:160

Dear Mr. Dunbar;

Pursuant to your recent review comments, we are requesting a waiver in accordance with 701 KAR 4:160
for the gymnasium and cafeteria volleyball inserts with the following justifications.

1. Asshown on the Drawings, the proposed inserts are provided with covers.
2. Asshown on the Drawings, the proposed inserts will be installed “flush” with the floor
3. The proposed inserts will not present any tripping hazard when not in use.

We hope this letter has satisfied your comments, and otherwise serves to fulfill our waiver request. If you
have further concerns or any questions, please contact us, and we will address them.

Thank you for your attention to this project.

Respectfully submitted,

ohn Stith
Chief Operations Officer

[+/v% Terrie Morgan
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